
Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017 
 

YEARBOOKS:    

It's not too late!  The 2018 Kahler yearbook is on sale now for $35.  Don't miss out 

on having your very own copy!  Ordering information and forms are available on the 

website and in the office.  

 

2017 Kahler Walk-A-Thon   Forms can be found in the front of-

fice.  Pledge money must be turned into the office by Thursday, Octo-

ber 5, 2017 to participate in the Walk-A-Thon.  

 

 

Kindness Club:  Next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 4th @ 

8:00 in the library. 

 

Picture Re-Takes: October 5, 2017—Forms are available in the office. 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have read a 

Young Hoosier book and have earned $5 Kahler Cash for 

passing the AR test!  Teresa Arroyo, John Moore and 

Fariha Khaja!  Since Teresa has read FIVE Young Hoosier 

books, she will be attending the voting party that takes 

place in April and will be able to vote for her favorite book!  

Her vote will be sent to the Indiana Library Federation.  

The next prize drawing will be after the first quarter ends.  Make sure to print your 

AR test and bring it to the library if you want to be entered into the drawing!!  

KEEP READING!!!! 

The Stampede Yearbook Staff will meet every week on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 4-5:30.  Bring a SNACK.  Yerds Rock!!!!! 



 

 
 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Logan Binkley 

 Kyleigh Tattini 

 

 

 

 

All 8th Grade Wrestlers: On Thursday 10/12, meet Mr. Pucci in the 
wrestling room for tutoring. We will be having a quick meeting! 


